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Week 35 
Day 1 - Titus 1 
Day 2 - Titus 2 
Day 3 - Titus 3 

Day 4 - 1 Peter 1 
Day 5 - 1 Peter 2

Jack Ketteman 
Japan

Awana Club 
Our new semester of Awana Club kicks 
off this Wednesday, August 28! We are 
so excited about our upcoming year 
and hope you will consider letting your 
child be a part of this awesome weekly 
kid’s club for ages 2 all the way through 
9th grade! Awana meets on 
Wednesdays from 6-8pm and includes 
a lesson, games, music and so much 
more! You can learn more about our 
Awana Club on our website at 
www.churchatevergreen.com/awana 

If you would like to register your child or 
learn more you can also stop by the 
table in the Welcome Center and see 
our Awana Director, Mrs. Debbie 
Williams.  

Forever Young 
The Forever Young will be going to eat 
at the Farmer’s Daughter on Friday, 
August 30th. The bus will be leaving the 
church at 4:30pm that evening. 
Everyone age 50 and above is invited to 
attend. The cost is $5 per person. If you 
would like to join in this fun time 
together please sign up at the Welcome 
Center.  

eGroup Labor Day Cookout 
We will be having a special Labor Day 
Cookout on Sunday evening September 
1st at the Street River Property at 6pm! 
We invite all those who are a part of an 
egroup and their families to join in this 
time of fellowship together. This will 
also take the place of our group 
meetings that week. If you are not a 
part of a group and interested in 
learning more about our egroups, we 
invite you to join us that evening and 
learn more about how you can get 
involved in one of our small group Bible 
studies. We hope that you will join us for 
this special Labor Day Celebration! 

Welcome Guest Speaker 
We are excited to have our guest 
speaker, Bro. Terry Hinds with us this 
morning. Bro. Hinds is the leader of 
ReFresh and ReKindle Ministries aimed 
at encouraging pastors and equipping 
churches! We hope you will help make 
him feel welcome this morning.  

eGroup Leader Meeting 
Please note that there will be a special 
meeting for all eGroup Leaders 
immediately following this morning’s 
service in the choir room. All group 
leaders are asked to stay behind for this 
brief meeting.  

Baby Shower 
There will be a baby shower for Tiffany 
McInturff on Saturday, September 14th 
in the Multi-Purpose Center from 
10am - 12pm! She is registered at 
babylist.com. Come show your support 
to this growing family and baby 
McInturff. 
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